
Through my exploration of the care of women as a physical therapist, I have learned that not all 

individuals with pelvic health conditions have access to care. Due to the debilitating effects of pelvic pain 

and the musculoskeletal changes associated with childbirth, I believe all individuals with pelvic health 

conditions deserve access to physical therapy.  

 


